[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planners and tree officers,

List 624

2021/0931/T

No objection to the crown reduction of approximately 3m to this Lime tree. I did have concerns about the
effect on the shape of the tree having approximately a 6m crown lift. However, I realise that Limes have
epicormic growth, both at the base and also up their trunks, which grows rapidly and needs to be regularly
maintained.

Also a recent crown reduction of 6m was allowed on an Ash (2020/4328/T).

Thank you and stay safe,

Eileen



